Water Supply Reserve Account — Application Form
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BRT Letter of Approval (sent via e-mail on August 8, 2016):

YWG Basin Roundtable

Craig Godbout

Program Manager

Colorado Water Conservation Board
‘Water Supply Planning Section

1313 Sherman Street, Suite 718
Denver, CO 80203
Craig.godbout@state.co.us

Dear Craig:

I am writing to you on behalf of the Yampa/White/Green Basin Roundtable. To formally inform you that the
YWG Basin Roundtable passed a motion to approve the Maybell Irrigation Districts grant request. This 2°® Reading
grant request occurred at the July 13™ YWG Basin Roundtable meeting.

Sincerely,

April McIntyre
YWG Basin Roundtable Recorder
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